Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/21/2021 2:00:12 PM

First name: Richard Last name: Schuster

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Sirs:

I repectfully request that dispersed shooting remain open and that you approve building the six proposed ranges (not three), as quickly as possible. Clearly Colorado's population has increased and the need for more and more shooting spaces has also increased. Removing dispersed shooting only causes more of a problem. Range locations should also allow for easy access and not create a travel burden to get to these planned ranges. The ranges should also have a substantial number of positions so people don't have to wait. Lastly, the ranges should accommodate both rifle and pistol distances.

Sincerely,

Richard Schuster